Warren County Commissioners Public Hearing
June 28, 2023 12:00 p.m.
Jackson Courtroom

Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin called the Public Hearing to order with Commissioner Jeff Eggleston present.
(Commissioner Tricia Durbin recused herself as this is an election issue, and she does not sit on the Board this year)

Staff Present: Pamela Matve, Chief Clerk, Krystle Ransom, Director of Elections, Margia Hansen, Deputy Election
Director, Danielle Flasher, Grants Administrator, Kenneth McCorrison, Public Safety Director, Mike Grubbs,
Danielle Gardner, Brenda Beers, Levi Sanko, Mark Saporito, and Kathleen Jones

Citizens Present: Josh Cotton (WTO), Andy Close (YourDailyLocal), Jane Dunshie, and John Shaughnesy,

Relocating the Warren Central Polling Location: Krystle Ransom, Director of Elections gave a brief overview of
why the county would like to move this voting location.

First this is a safety concern as twice a year the doors off Fourth Ave., remain open which allows anyone from the
public to slip into the building without going through single point; which is our main entrance into the building.

Krystle Ransom, Director of Elections stated that she did have a talk with the Salvation Army and they are on board
with moving this precinct to their building with the others; there is adequate room.

She then stated that with the combined precincts at Holy Redeemer which has approximately 3,000 voters passing
through, this move would have approximately 2,000 voters passing through.

Public Comment: Jane Dunshie asked if this would be effective for the fall. To which Krystle Ransom, Director of
Elections stated yes.

With nothing further, the public hearing was closed at 12:03 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Approved:
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